
 

 

 
 

Happy New Year to all of our Parents/Carers,  

We hope you had an enjoyable and restful Christmas Holiday. We are looking forward to continuing with our 

learning journey in KS4.  

Below are our topics of learning for this half term.  

 

What we are learning this half-term: 

English: Communication Skills 

Maths – Geometry 

Science – Environment, evolution and inheritance 

Humanities – Prejudice and discrimination 

Computing – Online Basics 

PE – Trampolining and Boccia 

Cooking -Baking 

 

Just a few reminders: 

1. Our PE day is Wednesday. Please remind your young person to bring in their PE kit. 

2. We currently cook on a Thursday, so please send a small container in for them to bring their baked 

goods home in!  

3. Please remember to wear school uniform every day. 

4. Please check home school diaries everyday and ensure they are sent into school each day.  

Thanks and here’s to another great term!  

 

Pear Class Team 


